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From: registrar
Sent: June 27, 2017 2:31 PM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-13-17 12:20 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-13 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Frank Wepruk 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 

 Comments -- 
Please stop increasing the hydro rates for us in Halkirk Township. I have compared rates to friends 
from all over North America and we are the highest! 
I cannot afford any more increases and would ask for a reduction in the amount I pay each month. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




